
 HURRICANE IAN ADVISORY #9 
September 27, 2022 

A Hurricane warning remains in effect for the Tampa Reservation, and Lakeland Reservation. 
A Tropical Storm warning remains in effect for the Naples Community, Tamiami Trail 

Community, Immokalee, Big Cypress, Brighton, and Fort Pierce Reservations. 
A Tropical Storm watch is now in effect for the Hollywood Reservation 

The Office of Emergency Management continues to monitor Hurricane Ian. This system is currently 
moving North at 10 mph with maximum sustained wind speeds of 115 mph. At this time, all 

Reservations and Communities are on a flood watch. Currently, due to the uncertainty of the storm 
track we are advising all Reservations and Communities to prepare for storm impacts. The Office of 

Emergency Management will continue to monitor the storms track and provide updates as new 
information becomes available.  

Below are potential projected rain totals through Tuesday morning: 
Tampa Reservation: 15-20 inches 
Lakeland Reservation: 6-15 inches 
Fort Pierce Reservation: 4-10 inches  
Brighton Reservation: 4-10 inches  
Immokalee Reservation: 2.5-6 inches  

Naples Reservation: 5-8.5 inches  
Big Cypress Reservation: 4-10 inches  
Hollywood Reservation: 3.5-7 inches  
Tamiami Trail Community: 4-10 inches

*These totals may increase or decrease depending on storm track 

 
We strongly encourage you to activate your family emergency plan and ensure your 
disaster supply kit is prepared. Your disaster supply kit should contain enough food, 

water and other items to sustain you for a minimum of 3 to 7 days. 

If you have any questions, please call the Emergency Management 
Disaster Hotline 1-800-617-7514, press option 3. 

Website:  www.STOFEMD.com 

http://www.stofemd.com/

